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19TH February, 2018 
 
 
 

I M P O R T A N T 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

STAFF & PARENT RESUSCITATION TRAINING 
School Hall, Thursday 22nd March, 2018   3.30 – 4.30 p.m. 

 
The staff will be taking part in Resuscitation Training so they have up to date training to supervise 
swimming in our pool during the summer term which starts after the May half term holiday.  There are also 
places available to those Parents who may be able to support swimming in school.  
 
If you would like to attend please complete the reply slip below as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss A. O’Connor 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….…………….. 
 

Staff & Parent Resuscitation Session 
 
I will be available to attend the above session on THURSDAY 22ND MARCH, 2018 starting at 3.30 p.m. with 
a view to supporting the children at School during swimming in the summer term. 
 
 
Name ………………………….. (please print) 
 
 
 
Signed ………………………….   Date …………………………… 
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